
ATTACHMENT G 

Brian Sikstrom 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Eric Barker <eba@ericbarkerarchitect.ca> 
Saturday, September 24, 2016 5:55 PM 
Brian Sikstrom 
FW: Follow up: Land Use Committee Meeting 

For your information. 

Eric Barker Architect AIBC LEEDAP 

From: Carolyn Gisborne [mailto:landuse@burnsidegorge.ca] 
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2016 6:02 PM 
To: Eric Barker; mike@griffinrestoration.ca 
Subject: Follow up: Land Use Committee Meeting 

Hi Eric and Michael, 

Thanks for taking the time to meet with our land use committee on Monday to clarify changes to the proposal 
for 584 John Street. We appreciate that this was not a requirement and recognize that you have made changes in 
response to our committee's earlier comments to the City. 

Please feel free to share this email with the City as you move forward in the process. However, our committee 
policy is not to support or oppose specific projects in the neighbourhood (with rare exceptions), so I will not be 
drafting a formal letter on this point. I wanted to let you know why this was the case however. 

Best of luck as you proceed with the construction of 584 John Street! 

Best regards, 
Carolyn Gisborne 
Chair, Burnside Gorge Land Use Committee 
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